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We would like to invite you to attend Warren’s 55th Annual Fall Festival to be held at the Warren Woods Town Park, Warren, CT. The festival will be held on the Saturday and Sunday of Columbus Day weekend, October 8th and 9th, 2016 from 10 AM to 5 PM daily, rain or shine. Warren is located in the Northwest corner of Litchfield County between the towns of Cornwall Bridge, Kent and Washington.

Some of the events will be the Country Store, Artisans, Vendors, Open Pit Roast Beef Sandwiches, Home-style Apple Pies, Country Pressed Cider, Vo-Ag Timber Team Demonstration, Pumpkin Cannon, Fire Truck Rides, Blacksmith Demo, Vo-Ag Program, Garden and Antique Tractor Pulls, Children’s Magic Show, Balloon Sculpting, and Much More.

We are offering space for 2 days at $55.00 and 1 day at $40.00. Please come and join in the festivities. 
If you have any questions call:

Chris (203) 415-0923 (brodhead.chris@gmail.com)

Mindy (860) 868-0589 (hemidog@optonline.net) 

Sincerely, 
Mindy Pettit and Chris Brodhead

Please complete the application and return with your payment to:
Warren Volunteer Fire Co., Inc., Fall Festival Vendor Committee, 11 Sackett Hill Rd, Warren, CT 06754 
NAME:  _________________________________________________________________________________
ADDRESS:  ______________________________________________________________________________
PHONE NO.:  ________________________________ 
BOOTH CLASSIFICATION (i.e. type of craft) __________________________________________________
We request payment in advance to secure your space 20x24.  Please enclose the application and your check made payable to the Warren Volunteer Fire Company, Inc.  Spaces will be secured as each paid application is received, and are reserved on a first come first serve basis.  
____ $55.00 for both days 
____ $40.00 for one day ____ Saturday   ____ Sunday (please check one)
Upon receipt of your check you will be mailed the vendor badge and directions to the Warren Woods Town Park.  Please note we have the right to refuse any vendor. 

No food vendors please.                                                                                                                                        All food items are permitted for sale only by the Warren Volunteer Fire Company.

